## Mrs Helen Lynch Mrs Helen Rees

(Headteachers) **Tel: 01568 616919** 



Hereford Road Leominster Herefordshire HR6 8JU

Email: admin@lps.hereford.sch.uk www.leominsterprimaryschool.co.uk

Dear Parents/Carers,

We would like to invite you to a Phonics and Reading Workshop on: -

## Thursday 2<sup>nd</sup> October at 3.20pm

Phonics and reading lessons are taught in school to help children with both their reading and writing and we would like you to join us to take part in a workshop. The workshop will be approximately 20-30 minutes long.

The sessions will take place in: Reception – Mrs Gunnell and Mrs Tisdale's classroom (Hedgehogs)

We hope you will be able to attend the workshop.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Bristow Assistant Headteacher

